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| am writing to ask that the Hippocratic Oath or Code of Conduct used by
the Medical Establishment not be changed. It would be a step backwards
for our modern society. These changes to the Hippocratic Oath or Code
of Conduct by the Medical profession may have negative effects on a
patient’s health. It would also put the Medical profession in a very difficult
dilemma.

Regards

Charles A Rolt





